
' THE CLEVELAND ELECTRIC ILLUMIN ATING COMPANY
P o DOX 5000 m CLEVELAND. oHlO 44101 m TELEPHONE (216) 622-9800 m ILLUMINATING BLOG e 55 PUBLIC SOUARE

Serving The Best Location in the Nation

D~lwyn R. Duidson
V!CE PRCSIDE NT
SYSTEM ENGINE E HfNG AND CONSTRUCTION August 30,1982

Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Response to Qualification of Safety
Related Equipment for
Hydrodynamic Loads

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

The following information is provided in response to your letter dated August
12, 1982, regarding qualification of safety-related equipment for hydrodynamic
loads. We anticipate providing our response on this subject by January 15, 1983.

If you have any questions, regarding this schedule, please let me know.

Very truly yours,

M
Dalwyn R. Davidson
Vice President
System Engineering and Construction
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cc: Jay Silberg, Esq.
John Stefano
Max Gildner
G. Bagchi
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